
ANNOUNCEMENT 

CALL FOR ABSTRACTS 

The 1992 Meetings of the International Institute of Public Finance will be held 
in Seoul, Korea from August 24-28th, 1992, and will focus on the topic "The 
Implications of Demographic Changes for Public Finance." 

About 45 papers will be presented on this topic, and you are invited to 
submit an abstract for consideration. The issues to be addressed include the 
impacts of migration (including changing borders); family composition and 
changing age structure on public investments, public and private pensions; income 
distribution; public revenues and debt; welfare, education and health expen- 
ditures; tax and savings policies and public policies regarding land use. 

In addition to formal sessions there will also be round tables focusing on 
one or two background issues papers. You may submit an abstract for either a 
formal session or a roundtable session. A selection of approximately one half of 
the papers will be published by Public Finance/ Finances Publiques. 

Abstracts should be sent to 
Professor Barbara L. Wolfe 
LaFollette Institute of Public Affairs 
7432 Social Science Building 
University of Wisconsin 
Madison, WI 53706 
USA 

FAX: (608)262-4747 




